





ACTCAUASC 2012-13

CORRESPONDENCE (August/September/10 October)

A wide range of numerous voice and email communication internal to the Executive / Webmaster/ Manager of Appointments

Email to members in relation to the role of Acting Secretary, the Seminar and the start date of the 2012-13 competition

Email to members advising the folding in of the planned September general meeting to the September Seminar

Email to the Italo Club confirming the ACTCUASC 2012-13 Meetings Schedule

Email to CACT in relation to the new ACTCUASC Administration for 2012-13

Email from CACT regarding umpiring opportunities during the Kookaburra Cup (Juniors) in early October and related email to members

Email to members in relation to CA Umpires Newsletter

Email to members in relation to CA Umpiring Academy Program (Simon Lightbody)

Email to CACT seeking clarification of the minutes of the GCC meeting held on 13 August 2012 and response from CACT

Email to CACT advising the ACTCUASC entry in the 2012-13 Grade Handbook

Email to CACT regarding playing confused playing conditions of Women's Div 2 40 over games

Emails (3) to CACT regarding umpires forms for 2012-13

Email to members regarding availability in 2012-13

Email to members regarding the 15 September Seminar

Email from CACT regarding umpires forms for 2012-13

Emails to CACT regarding umpires forms for 2012-13

Exchange of emails and telephone calls with two potential new umpires

Email to CACT nominating Council umpires for the CACT Kookaburra Cup

Exchange of emails with a further potential new umpire







Email to Cricket NSW regarding 2012-13 Junior Inter-Association Handbook and Draws

Email to members regarding likely expenses rates for 2012-13

Email to members regarding availability for ACT U17 Trials

An exchange of Emails with CACT regarding the 2011-12 AGM

An exchange of Emails with CACT regarding the 2012-13 Season Launch

Email to members regarding the annual Seminar

Further Email to Cricket NSW regarding 2012-13 Junior Inter-Association Handbook and Draws

Further email to members regarding the annual Seminar and a number of associated responses

Email to members regarding a 'heads-up' leading into season 2012-13

Email to members regarding an umpiring appointment in Goulburn on 30 September

Email to CACT regarding draws and electronic versions of the Grade and Women's Handbooks

Email to members regarding the annual Seminar

Email to members providing the latest D/L WinCoda calculator

Email to members regarding expenses for 2012-13

An exchange of email with CACT regarding errors in the Grade Handbook

A number of exchanges of emails with CACT regarding draws and handbooks

A number of emails to and telephone calls with Cricket NSW regarding the 2012-13 Junior Representative Program and the NSW Country Cup Handbook for 2012-13

Email to members regarding an umpiring appointment opportunity in Goulburn on 7 October

Email to members regarding the 2011-12 Statistical Report prepared by Adam Morehouse

Email to members regarding the hard copy of the Grade Handbook

Email exchange with CACT regarding draws for 2012-13

Email from CACT enclosing the draft draw for the Women's competition

Email to new umpires regarding training for 2012-13

Email from CACT advising of changes to published Grade Draws







Email from CACT regarding Laptops and D/L

Email to members regarding the electronic Post Match Facilitation Report Form

Email to members regarding historical round 11st Grade statistics

Email to members regarding the early (1000 hrs) start time for round 1 grade games on 6 October

Email to members regarding appreciation by CACT in achieving some play on a wet Round 1.

Emails to members regarding the General Meeting of 15 October